
 
 

8 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Maths — No Problem! information evening on 

Thursday, 27 March 2025. Your engagement and interest in your children’s learning are greatly 

appreciated. 

As you may be aware, the New Zealand mathematics curriculum has been updated, and with these 

changes comes a progression in how we teach maths. This does not mean disregarding effective past 

practices but rather incorporating new developments from research about how children learn 

mathematics best. 

Our approach ensures that students develop a deep understanding of mathematical concepts while 

gaining the essential knowledge and skills they need. By using evidence-based teaching methods, we 

aim to build confidence, fluency, and problem-solving abilities in all our learners. 

Parent Information Evening 
Please click on the link to view a recording of the presentation slides from Thursday 27 March. 
 
Parent information provided by Maths - No Problem! 
Please read the parent information below. 

 

For more information, please visit  

https://mathsnoproblem.com/en/resources/maths-mastery-guide 

https://mathsnoproblem.com/en/parent-videos 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any further questions about Maths — No Problem! 

or our mathematics programme, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Larissa Schick 

Junior Years Mathematics Lead  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RYaMU7_YMg53BkmE_S4a6cxS5qrh-Nas/view?usp=sharing
https://mathsnoproblem.com/en/resources/maths-mastery-guide
https://mathsnoproblem.com/en/parent-videos
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